
    

      MINUTES 

 
School Safety and Security Committee 

Monday, November 16, 2020 

7:30 P.M. 

Zoom Meeting 

 

 

Call to Order 
Patricia Del Monaco, First Selectman, called the meeting to order at 7:35 P.M. 

 

Pledge of Allegiance 
 

Public Comment 
There was no public comment. 

 

Meeting Dates and Locations 
Pat Del Monaco stated that they have the next meeting on 12/14.  She asked if a date for January should 

be set.  Dr. Cosentino said that she did not have her book with her and there are a lot of budget meetings 

in January, so can they discuss it at the next meeting.  Pat Del Monaco said they would discuss the 

January date at the December meeting. 

 

Speak Up Update 

Dr. Cosentino stated that she does not have much to report, it is in their system but was not launched in 

the Fall due to the pandemic.  It was put aside and is on their “to do” list.  She told Karen that when they 

get back to school it will be one of the first things they will do, hopefully by the beginning of the year 

they will be able to launch it with the kids. 

 

 

 

School Safety Design Committee for School Building Projects 

Executive Session 

Pat Del Monaco made a motion to enter executive session for purposes of discussing this.  She invited 

Peggy Katkocin-Chairman BOE, Christine O’Hare and Peter Bachman from JCJ, Ed Sbordone- BOE, 

Finance Director and Treasurer, Rick Regan-BOE, Mark Schweitzer from Colliers, Rick McCracken-CES 

and Derrek Guertin-Town of New Fairfield Fire Marshall. Anthony Yorio seconded the motion and all 

were in favor. 

 

Adjournment 

Pat Del Monaco made a motion for adjournment.  Anthony Yorio seconded.  All in favor. 
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